April 13, 2017



Heidi Shellmer PO Box 1937 North Conway, NH 03860

Dear Heidi,

It is a great privilege to extend congratulations to you for being selected as a 2017 Sandra C. Labaree Volunteer Values Award winner for the New England Division of the American Cancer Society. This award recognizes your remarkable accomplishments in support of the mission to save lives and end suffering from cancer.

Just over one-hundred years ago, the American Cancer Society was started by visionary volunteers. Today, volunteers like you are still changing the course of cancer. Since 1990, cancer mortality rates have declined by more than 20 percent. Together, we are saving more lives — each and every day.

The Sandra C. Labaree Volunteer Values Award is imbued with special meaning. The award is named in honor of the late Sandra C. Labaree, a long-time American Cancer Society volunteer from Maine. Despite her death from breast cancer in 2000, Sandy's spirit and values live on through this award.

Each year, the New England Division Board of Directors selects the most inspired and passionate individuals to receive this prestigious honor whose service best exemplifies the Society's organizational values of mission, stewardship, diversity, data-driven, and respect.

This year, you are among those exceptional volunteers whose contributions we recognize, appreciate, and celebrate.

You will soon be contacted by your local American Cancer Society staff partner to coordinate the presentation of your 2017 Sandra C. Labaree Volunteer Values Award. We couldn't be more pleased to honor you in this way.

Thank you for joining a force of more than 2.5 million volunteers nationwide who work tirelessly to advance the life-saving mission of the American Cancer Society. Congratulations on this award for the meaningful work you do to help create a world with less cancer and more birthdays.

stay well i get well i find kures I fight back I dender.org I

Sincerely,

Peg Camp

Executive Vice President

& New England Division Operating Officer

Trage Cattaglia MONPI

Tracy A. Battaglia, MD Chair, New England Division Board of Directors